
From: Peter Bovill  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 7:54 PM 
To: Josh Lawlor 
Subject: PD13804: Endell Street - 2024/0223/P - obscured glazing increased to 
1.8m 
Importance: High 
 
Josh 

 
See difference in proposal – as set out in dims below 
 
I hope this is now clear 
 
Please can you confirm? 
 
Happy to discuss by phone on Tue – if you are free 
 
Many thanks 
 
Peter 
 
 
Rev A – Obscured glazing was ‘only’ up to 1600 mm – with 520 mm of 
clear glazing at top of window – for staff to be able to see the sky 



 
 
 
Rev B – Obscured glazing now up to 1800 mm – with ‘only’ 320 mm of 
clear glazing at top of window – for staff to be able to see the sky 
 



 
 
 
 
 
PETER BOVILL 
PARTNER 
 

Montagu Evans  
  

     

      
 

     
   



  

 

  

 

This e-mail is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It 
may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it 
in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the 
transmission. You must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance 
on it. 
 
BEWARE OF CYBER-CRIME: Our banking details will not change 
during the course of a transaction. Should you receive a notification 
which advises a change in our bank account details, it may be fraudulent 
and you should notify Montagu Evans who will advise you accordingly. 
 
Montagu Evans LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in 
England and Wales. Registered number OC312072. A list of members' 
names is available for inspection at the registered office 70 St Mary Axe, 
London EC3A 8BE. 
  

 

https://www.montagu-evans.co.uk/towns-of-tomorrow/
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